

PARTICIPATE IN H RESEARCH STUDY

PENICILLIN ALLERGY TESTING IN SCHOOL-BASED HEALTH CENTERS (SBHCS): UNDERSTANDING ATTITUDES, BARRIERS, AND FACILITATORS

DEAR SCHOOL-BASED HEALTH CENTER (SBHC) KEY STAKEHOLDER,

HELLO! MY NAME IS EILEEN CARTER, AND I AM AN ASSISTANT PROFESSOR AT THE UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT SCHOOL OF NURSING. I WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN OUR STUDY THAT AIMS TO DESCRIBE THE BARRIERS AND FACILITATORS TO PENICILLIN ALLERGY TESTING IN SBHC. YOU MAY PARTICIPATE IN THIS STUDY IF YOU ARE 1) A PRIMARY CARE PRESCRIBER IN A SBHCS, 2) WORK WITH PRIMARY CARE PROVIDERS IN SBHCS, OR 3) HAVE REGULATORY OR ADMINISTRATIVE OVERSIGHT REGARDING MEDICAL SERVICES PROVIDED IN SBHCS.

STUDY PARTICIPATION INVOLVES PARTICIPATING IN A VIDEOCONFERENCE INTERVIEW AND COMPLETING AN ELECTRONIC SURVEY. STUDY PARTICIPATION WILL TAKE APPROXIMATELY 60 MINUTES. THIS STUDY DOES NOT HAVE OBVIOUS PHYSICAL RISKS, AND YOU MAY OPT OUT AT ANY TIME. UPON THE COMPLETION OF THE INTERVIEW AND SURVEY, YOU WILL BE ELIGIBLE TO RECEIVE A \$50 ELECTRONIC GIFT CARD TO AMAZON.

PARTICIPATION IS VOLUNTARY AND HAS NO IMPACT ON YOUR STANDING/RELATIONSHIP/WITH THE UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT OR THE CONNECTICUT ASSOCIATION OF SCHOOL

BASED HEALTH CENTERS.



IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS STUDY OR HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS STUDY, PLEASE ENTER YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS USING THE QR CODE.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME AND CONSIDERATION. EILEEN CARTER, PHD, RN EILEEN.CARTER@UCONN.EDU



